
Golf  Outing  to  benefit
Renaissance  West  coming  up
Oct 30

Reminder the Charity Golf Outing to benefit the children of
Renaissance West STEAM Academy is coming up on October 30,
2019.

Get your team together or sponsor a hole!

See the flyer below for all the details and come out for a
great day of golf and fun.
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